








Benco Welding total disregard for bylaw, and operating the business before a permit applied for could
set a precedent for other businesses to operate heavy industrial business in agricultural, country
residential areas.

Our request is to overturn this decision to approve the development application. We have lived in this
agricultural, country residential area for 29 years, actively farm our 80 acres of land and respect our
neighbours.

This large scale, actively expanding heavy industrial business should not be permitted in this area.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

We look forward to our appeal being heard.

Sincerely,

Susan Lake Robert Lake





